
Legal Notice 

 

 
North Hampton School District 

Public Hearing on  
Building Maintenance Expendable Trust Funds   

 
 
In accordance with RSA 198:20-c II, the North Hampton School Board will hold a public hearing 
on Thursday, June 1, 2023 at 6:30PM at the North Hampton Town Hall, 231 Atlantic Ave, North 
Hampton, NH for the purpose of withdrawing funds from the Building Maintenance Expendable 
Trust Fund for replacement of glycol in HVAC system.  
 

Katelyn Belanger, Chairman 
 Danielle Strater 

Lisa Gagalis 
Michael Gendre 
Wendy Wallus 
North Hampton School Board 

 

 


